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23
rd

 May 2019 

Dear Parents/Carer 
 
As part of our science curriculum we are planning a whole-school trip to the beautiful beaches at Saltburn-by-the-
Sea on Tuesday 2

nd
 July. 

 
Each class will spend part of the morning carrying out experiments and investigations on the beach and in the rock 

pools. We will eat a picnic lunch on the beach and then have lots of time to play and explore together.  

 

We will be travelling by coach and leaving New Park at 9.00am promptly.  Please ensure you arrive at school no 
later than 8.45am - we will not wait for late arrivals.  We will leave Saltburn-by-the-Sea at 3.00pm and return to 
school by approximately 4.30pm. We will update Twitter and Facebook with an estimated arrival time. 
 
Children will need to bring a packed lunch and a full water bottle. Packed lunch will be provided for Reception, Year 
1, Year 2 and those eligible for free school meals. Children should wear school uniform and a pair of trainers. Every 
child needs their own bag with a hat, suncream, a jumper and a jacket. Please put sun cream on your child before 
school. 
 
The cost of this trip is £10. Please make an online payment to account number: 42897160, sort code: 30-93-91, 
referencing ‘Saltburn” and your child’s name.  If your child is on the Free School Meals Register they can attend for 
free, please indicate on the slip below. If there are insufficient funds then the trip will have to be cancelled. Children 
can also bring up to £2 to purchase an ice cream. Children in EYFS and KS1 should put their money in a named 
envelope and hand it to their class teacher. KS2 children will be responsible for their money.  
 
We have up to 40 spaces available for parents and would really like to see as many as possible joining us for this 

trip. If you are able to volunteer to help supervise children on the trip, please indicate this on the slip below. There 

is no charge for parents. 

 

All slips and payments must be received by Monday 10
th
 June 2019.   

 
Kind regards, 
 
Mr Mold 
 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Saltburn-by-the-Sea Trip 
 

 
I give permission for ________________________________to attend the visit to Saltburn-by-the-Sea on Tuesday 
2

nd
 July 2019. 

 
I would like school to provide a packed lunch / I will provide a packed lunch   
 
For the school packed lunch my child would like a cheese/ham/tuna sandwich.  (Delete as appropriate) 
 
I have made an online payment of £10.00  
 
My child is on the Free School Meals Register and can attend for free  
 
I will be available to volunteer on the trip  
 

 
Signed ______________________________________ Date: _________________________ 


